
The Philippine Registry of Cultural Property (PRECUP)  

Data Privacy Statement 
 

The Philippine Registry of Cultural Property (PRECUP) is the registry of all information 

pertaining to cultural properties in the Philippines deemed significant to our cultural heritage. It 

was established thought Article V of Section 4 of Republic Act 10066 otherwise unknown as the 

National Heritage Act of 2009. The National Commission for Culture and the Arts (NCCA) is 

authorized to maintain and operate the Registry in the NCCA Portal Cultural Databank. 

The PRECUP Office upholds the mandate of the Constitution to protect the fundamental 

human right of privacy. As such, it is responsible in securing private data being submitted by 

cultural agencies and local government units without compromising its commitment in 

providing access for public information.  

As point of action, the PRECUP Office commits to: 

- Protect from disclosure to the public any information relating to the location or character 

of cultural properties in the PRECUP when disclosure would create a substantial risk of 

harm, theft, or destruction to the cultural properties or to the area or place where the 

cultural properties are located. In case an interested party shall make a request for its 

access, it shall be subject to the approval by the Commission. 

 

- Coordinate with Management Information System Section to ensure that the data 

submitted shall not be compromised; 

- Coordinate with the National Privacy Commission and other relevant agencies in 

realizing its mandate with regards to data privacy; 

 

- Comply with relevant data privacy laws, agreements, and regulation to which the NCCA 

subscribes. 

The NCCA uses a third-party service to analyze non-identifiable web traffic data for us. 

This service does not use cookies. Data generated is not shared with any other party.  

Contact 

 For feedback and other information about this policy, please contact the designated 

Data Protection Officer (DPO) of the NCCA, Ms. Anna Theresa L. Magundayao, at Telephone No. 

(02) 527-5531 and Mr. Resil F. Solis at Telephone No. (02) 527-2192 local 221.  


